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							FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, PLEASE:


Thirty to Thrive Fund-raising Match Campaign

As Opera Las Vegas continues its steady march into the “next quarter century” with the current Twenty-sixth Anniversary “Season of Smiles,” Sustaining Trustees Chris and Anita Murray have generously pledged a $30,000 matching year-end donation, a dynamic springboard for the company to launch its “Thirty to Thrive” campaign.

OLV is urgently seeking opera fans and lovers of the arts to join the Murray’s by pledging $1,000 (or more) which they will match dollar for dollar. When thirty like-minded culture supporters join forces, the company will be able to enrich its resources by sixty-thousand dollars. Opera Las Vegas is aggressively seeking donors and sponsors to ensure a solid foundation as the non-profit lays the groundwork for continuing “the next twenty-five” seasons of professional opera in Las Vegas.

General Manager Jim Sohre notes, “The company is exceedingly grateful that Chris and Anita have made another unprecedented donation to ensure that Opera Las Vegas endures well into its next quarter century.“ 

Matching funds donated to Thirty to Thrive through December 31st will help to bring educational programming like ‘O is for Opera’ to area schools, perform free concerts and family friendly fairy tale operas in diverse demographic venues, and of course, to produce world-class productions of new and classic operas.

To join the cause, and help secure a bright future for Opera Las Vegas, Nevada’s only professional company member in Opera America, the National Center, you can make your donation at: www.operalasvegas.com

Thank you in advance for your consideration and your generous support! 


Opera Las Vegas   10620 Southern Highlands Parkway    Suite 110    Las Vegas    Nevada    89141   
jimsohre@yahoo.com                                   (702)-499-7075
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